
 

 

 

 

            

 

 

October 2021 
Throughout our newsletter you can expect to read a little bit about what goes on here at Woodside, 

we hope you enjoy! 

                                                                                

                                                                                                                           

 

This is an image of our brand new entrance 

Pay us a visit to see all of the new build now that it is complete. 
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We will share our Halloween 

pictures in our next addition 

of the newsletter 

 

 

 

 

Residents celebrating their birthday this 

month & next are…  

Frank  4th October 

  

         Joyce 31st October 

       

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Wishing you both a very happy birthday x 

       

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

Employee of the Month….. 

Chris 

Congratulations!! 

 

 

Chris has been part of the Woodside family since 2014. 

Here is what some of the team said about Chris…. 

 

‘Works hard and is a great team player’ 

 ‘Helped me and supported me when I was new’ 



  

From next month we will have 

a “Getting to know our staff” 

article given we have some 

new staff that have joined us 

and will have more new staff 

very soon…… 
 

*Vacancies * 
 

Since our new build has been completed, we have some really lovely 

rooms available here at Woodside, all with en suite facilities. 

We have had lots of expressions of interest; however, like many other 

social care providers we need to recruit into our staff team, therefore, we 

are holding a waiting list for new admissions. 

You are welcome to have a look around, if you wish to do so, but please 

book an appointment with us on 01304 825713 to book this in. 

If you think you’ve got what it takes to be a Carer, Cook or 

Housekeeper, here at Woodside, please do give us a call to discuss 

the options open to us. 



 

*Friends & Family* 

 

It has been lovely to see some of you again as you visit your loved ones. If 

you would prefer, we are more than happy to accommodate facetime or 

skype calls on a regular basis, please do just let us know.  

As most of you are aware now, the guidance has changed and you are now 

able to take your loved one for walks, home to sit in the garden etc. I know 

some of you have already been doing this and it has been great to see.  

Please do not forget to call or email us to book in your visits as it can get 

quite busy. 

We would like to take this time to share with you that Samantha will be 

joining us on 1st November 2021 as our new manager. Sam has 

experience of managing a care home for people with dementia; we look 

forward to seeing her get into action with her new ideas and plans for the 

home. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Getting in Touch 
Woodside Care Home, Whitfield Hill, Dover, Kent. CT16 3BE 

Tel: 01304 825713  Email: woodside@charinghealthcare.co.uk 
Website: www.charinghealthcare.co.uk 


